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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

30/1 

Whole school liturgy 

Tuesday 

31/1 

 

Wednesday 

1/2 

Y3 swimming PM 

Governors Meeting 

@6pm 

Thursday 

2/2 

Year 1 Mass 

(rescheduled) 

Friday 

3/4 
Celebration assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement to live by :  I listen to what you say. I show I am 
listening to you.  

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  94.7% 

Year 1 – 97.7% 

Year 2  - 96.7% 

Year 3  - 98.3% 

Year 4  -  97% 

Whole school:  96.8% 

National target: 96% 

Well done Year 3, 98.3% attendance - 

fantastic 

26th January 2017 

World Book day is 

Thursday 2nd 

March 2017.  

Get thinking about 

your favourite 

book character and 

plan how you will 

dress up like them for school!  

I wonder Which characters the staff 

will come to school as? 

Y4 GYMNASTICS: Well done to the 7 pupils who took part in the 

gymnastic competition at Morpeth Leisure Centre this week.  

SPORTS DAY: Following our survey in the autumn term the majority of 

parents preferred a  Friday afternoon for sports day. A visit from the 

Local Authority equalities representative also confirmed that sports day 

should be conducted within the school day, to give the pupils an equal 

opportunity to participate. The PTFA  will move the summer fair to the 

Friday night and encourage all parents and family members to stay 

around after school and enjoy the activities, food and stalls on offer.  

Sports day date:  Friday 30th June 1:30pm onwards 

Provisional date (in case of postponement due to the bad weather): 

Friday 14th July 

Full details of the afternoon to follow closer to the date. 

CAR PARK: The car park remains closed to staff and parents until the 

work on the presbytery is complete. Thank you for your support and 

patience. 

CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY:  A reminder that pupils in Year 3 and 4 can 

purchase a passport from the school office.  

MEDICATION: Can I remind parents that only medication prescribed by a 

doctor can be administered in school.  Staff cannot administer ‘over the 

counter’ medication. 

PARENT APPOINTMENTS: 6th to 9th February. The office will send out  

an email on Monday with your appointment slip. 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR  Isaac 

Rec Isla  Aidan 

Y1 Jack Benjamin 

Y2 Ben John 

Y3 Olivia Declan 

Y4 Callum Connor 
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